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Our Lady of Hope Parish 

Mini Bulletin     
 

The Transfiguration of the Lord 
 
 

August 6, 2017 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 SUNDAY COLLECTION REPORT 

 

MASSES AT ST. ANTHONY’S SITE  
19 Mary Street, Gatchell 

 
Fr. Larry will be away the next week so there will be 
no weekday Masses. 
 

Saturday, August 12 - 4:30 PM 
Vigil of the 19th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Cely Pollesel by Bill and Claire Dormer 

Raymond Howard by The Family 

St. Theresa by Maria Presta 

 
 Sunday, August 13 - 9:00 AM 

19th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
Deceased Members of the Cazzola and Saccol  
 Families by Antonietta and the Cazzola Family 

Maria Campagnolo by Antonio Campagnolo 
Silvana Marcuccio by Rosa & Stefano Marcuccio 
  

Sunday, August 13 - 11:00 AM 

Gisberto Falvo by Rosa Tozzo 

Cesare & Argentina Degan by Carmen DeRossi 

Francesco Rocca by The Grandchildren 
 

Baptisms 
Welcome to our parish community Amelia Linda-anne 
Leblanc, child of Philip & Chiara Leblanc; Addison Rose 
Sager, child of Carey & Brianne Sager; and Matthew 
Brian Carmine Doyle, child of Brian & Miranda Doyle 
who were baptized on July 29th by Rev. Larry Rymes at 
St. Anthony’s. Please remember these children and 
their families in your prayers. 

WEDDING ANNOUNCEMENT 
Congratulations to Sung Won Han son of Changsoo Han 
& Sookhwee Park and Melissa Rossini daughter of An-
thony & Michele (Proulx) Rossini who will be married at 
St. Anthony’s Saturday, August 12  by Rev. Larry Rymes.  
 
 
 

July 30, 2017 
 

OLH Sunday Offering:  (138 envelopes)  $  2,919.71    
St. A. Sunday Offering:  (60 envelopes) $  1,099.85 
 

NEW OFFICE HOURS FOR SUMMER 

Please note the summer office hours are as follows: 

Tuesday—Thursday  8:30 a.m.— noon 

                                     1:00 p.m.— 4:30 p.m. 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
     

     

     

     

     

      

 

 

Work at Our Lady of Hope is progressing well.
   

 
CHURCH CLOSED ALL SUMMER 

 
Our Lady of Hope Church is closed for Phase II Renovations. All Masses (Weekday and Weekend), funerals, wed-
dings and baptisms will be held at St. Anthony’s Worship Site, 19 Mary St, until further notice. The Perpetual 
Adoration Chapel has been re-located to the boardroom in the hall. The hall and office will remain open. This is 
an exciting time for our Parish. Thanks to all for your co-operation and support of the renewal.  


